
Our Week 
 

 

What a lovely and very hot week we have had at school. Can you 

believe that the children only have one more week in Reception! 

Here are some of the things that we have been learning, your child 

might like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We all enjoyed meeting our new teachers on Tuesday and seeing our new 

classrooms 

• We read “The Very Hungry Caterpillar” and learnt about the Life cycle of 

A Butterfly. Did you know that a Butterfly builds a small house called a 

chrysalis and a moth builds a small house called a cocoon  

• In Maths we practised our teen numbers 

• In the creative station we crafted lots of different caterpillars and 

butterflies 

 

Notes for parents 

• All reading books are being collected on Monday 14th July. Please make 

sure that any books you might still have at home have been returned by 

that date.  

• Library books – We are now collecting in all library books and no new 

books will be issued until September.   

• School Books – These will be sent home on Friday 18th July. Please bring 

in an extra bag for them. 

• Thursday 17th July- 1:30pm Mrs Best’s Leaving Mass 

• Thursday 17th Juily- 3:30pm, Mrs Best’s family picnic on the field 

• A reminder that school ends at 1.30pm on Friday 18th July 

• Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd September - INSET DAYS (No children 

in school)  

• Thursday 4th September - First day of the Autumn Term  

• Friday 3rd October – INSET DAY (No children in school) 

Have a lovely, restful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

The Reception Team 


